
From: John Kucich
To: Jennifer Hager
Cc: Piekarski, Matt
Subject: RE: loose end . . .
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:14:35 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Correct, we are not in excess of the 10% and 3% requirements.  We comply.
 
Thanks,
John
 
 
John Kucich, P.E.
Principal
o 508-480-9900 / c 508-341-1837 / jkucich@bohlereng.com

 
 
 

From: Jennifer Hager <j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us> 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:06 PM
To: John Kucich <jkucich@bohlereng.com>; Piekarski, Matt <MattP@thekraftgroup.com>
Subject: loose end . . .
 

EXTERNAL: Use caution with attachments and links.

Please confirm the grade of the common driveway for compliance with this provision. I checked you
6/8/22 response to comments and it was not addressed.

4. Maximum grade of ten percent (10%), three percent (3%) within 50 feet of the street line.
 
 
Jennifer S. Hager
Planning & Economic Development Director
Town of Sutton
4 Uxbridge Road
Sutton, MA 01590
(508) 865-8729
j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us
 
 
 
Please be advised that the Attorney General has ruled that communication via electronic mail in the
public domain is not confidential and is considered a matter of public record. Furthermore, all
communications (including this one) will be retained for 10 years.
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